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Governor Jackie Miller, 

 

The OH5 Eye Care Fund has received five (5) requests for assistance 

since the October Cabinet Meeting.  I have talked to all five of the 

individuals.  It was determined through the initial phone calls that three 

(3) of the individuals did not qualify for assistance.  Applications were 

sent to the remaining two (2) individuals with one completed application 

to yet be received back.  The remaining application was approved by 

both the OH5 Eye Care Fund Advisory committee and the Ohio Lions 

Foundation board.  The checks were sent to the surgery facility and 

doctors. 
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